a
SUNCADIA

WATER COMPANY, LLC

April 30, 2010

David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: General Rate Filing UW-081226

Dear Mr. Danner:

Under Suncadia Water Company LLC’s (Suncadia) last general rate case UW-081226 the Commission issued
Order 02. Under the ordering section paragraph (5) Suncadia was to file a new general rate case when actual
customer usage data is available for a twelve month period, but no later than May 1, 2010. Suncadia currently
will not be able to submit the Suncadia rate case today. Key members of our accounting staff have had other
complex projects delayed or prolonged, which has affected our ability to complete the rate case. I will give you
an updated schedule and an anticipated rate case submission date soon.

Suncadia is petitioning the Commission for an extension to UW081226 Order 02 for a period of 30 days or until
June 1, 2010. This will allow Suncadia to complete the rate case and file to coincide with our billing cycle and
minimize our revenue changes.

The Order 02 says the date is May 1, 2010.
We ask the Commission for a later date of June 1, 2010.

Please do not hesitate to call me at 509.649.3906 or email cpowers@suncadia.com

Sincerely,

‘ QUJ
Cope. dwes,

Cape Powers
Director of Utilities
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